
The Calligraphy Guild of Pittsburgh is a group of lovers of letters banded together in the shared desire to improve understanding of those letters 
and their applications and possibilities. Membership in the guild is open to anyone, hand-writer or not, who shares these goals. The guild provides an 
arena in which calligraphers of all levels, beginners to professionals, share experiences, ideas, and technical insights. The Guild's season runs from 
September to June. 

Dues are $20 per year to cover operating costs and newsletter expenses.

Web site:  http:/cgofp.wordpress.com

Name _____________________________________________________________     New 
Member?   YES     NO  

Street________________________________________________________________________
_____________

City/State _________________________________________________ Zip code 
_________________________

Phone (Home) _________________ (Work) ___________________Email 
address_________________________

Make check or money order payable to Calligraphy Guild of Pittsburgh and mail to Lily Hoy, 5700 Fifth Ave, 
#34B, Pittsburgh PA  15232.


